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David:

Automatic Speed Limit - just another Marxist/democrat government control
ploy. You are part of an larger irresponsible organization that is $34
trillion in debt, and you want to mandate another useless feature on cars.
Sounds like diversion tactic to me.

Do something important, like cut off aid to the ham-ass murderers,
remember they started the was by killing 1200 people. Ham-ass holds it

own people captive and sends aid monies to their own secret bank accounts.

You support the Wiener fruit cakes in CA - I'm sure that this is waste
of time....

Bob
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